Elliott
ORTHODONTICS

March 17,2020

To all our patients, families and friends of Elliott Orthodontics,

We hope everyone is doing well and staying safe during this tumultuous time. Based on the
recommendations of the CDC and the NH Dental Board, we have decided to close the office
until Tuesday April 7th. Please understand everything is in a state of uncertainty and we will
keep updating everyone as the situation develops. We will be posting updated information on
our Facebook page as well as sending emails.

We want to do our part to help the community while being able to take care of our patients in
the best way possible. If you have any orthodontic emergencies, please contact us at
603-424-1199 and we will evaluate the issue and may meet you at the office if necessary.

This is a tough time for everyone involved and the disruption to our lives is a small price to pay
to ensure that the health care system is not overwhelmed. We will reschedule patients in the
order in which they were canceled, beginning with those having their appointments canceled
on March 18th. We will be monitoring this ongoing situation and will be making changes to our
protocols as appropriate. Our aim is to return to “business as usual” as soon as possible. If you
have any questions or concerns, please call our office and leave a message.

We thank you for your understanding and patience and will work to provide the best and safest
orthodontic care possible.

Sincerely,

Dr. Elliott and the Team



